
10 DOWNING STREET

THENUMENUNISTER 2 December 1983

On my return to London I write to thank you most warmly

for all the arrangements made for the Commonwealth Heads of

Government Meeting in New Delhi and Goa. I deeply appreciated

the care that was taken and the gracious hospitality which

was provided, and the warmth and friendliness shown by the

Indian people.

May I send you my congratulations on the constructive

outcome of the summit which owes so much to the efforts of the

host country and to your own distinguished chairmanship.

In renewing my thanks to you and to all those responsible

for the arrangements, I send you my personal best wishes and

hope that it will not be long before we meet again.

(7/1_Her Excellency Shrimati Indira Gandh

cd-47)


